
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 
Please be advised that Concord Carries will be conducting municipal servicing on King Street 
between Main Street and Fergus Street in the town of Mount Forest.  The road will be closed as of 
Monday July 28th with completion estimated Friday August 1st, weather permitting. 

 
On behalf of the Township, we apologize for any inconveniences caused by this project. 
 
Regards, 
 
Deb Mitchelmore C.Tech 
Infrastructure Project Lead 
519.848.3620 Ext. 4630  




